

June 30, 2014

18 CFR § 358.8 (c) (2) Notice of Chief Compliance Officer
Florida Power & Light Company’s Chief Compliance Officer is Scott Seeley, Vice President of Compliance and Corporate Secretary.   To contact Scott Seeley, please either:
(1)  submit an online report on our secure Web portal at:  https://nee.alertline.com 







or
(2) call the 24 hour Hotline at:  888.906.9NEE (888.906.9633) 

